
 

 

 

 

   22nd December 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Young Voices Concert at the O2 - Update 

  

As you know, Young Voices is taking place next term, on Monday 
15th January. Here is an update and a few reminders for your information. 

  

·         Parent Tickets that were ordered and paid for in advance have now 
been allocated to the main parent email that we hold on our records. If you 
have not yet downloaded your tickets, please check your emails for a 
message from AXS Tickets.  The email gives instructions on how to access 
your tickets.  Please let the school office know if you have any difficulties 
accessing tickets as soon as we return to school in January so that we can 
help.  

.       If you did not order tickets but would now like to, please contact 
Young Voices directly. Currently tickets are only available for schools to 
purchase.  However, once this stage is complete, tickets will be opened up to 
the general public. https://www.youngvoices.co.uk/yv24-tickets . 

·         Children will need a packed lunch, snack and a packed dinner. As they 
will be inside the O2 from 12 to 8.45pm, they will also need water bottles. We 
suggest bringing two water bottles for each child, and we will endeavour to 
refill the bottles at the venue where possible. Please try to ensure a sensible 
sized bag is used, as these will need to fit under the seats in the O2 arena. If 
you completed an order form for your child to have a school packed lunch, 
they will be distributed before boarding the coach. 

·         T shirts will be handed out and changed into before we leave in the 
morning. If you have not ordered a t shirt, please could your child wear a 
plain white t shirt / white t shirt with minimal design. T shirts will be worn 
with school trousers / skirts, and school jumper. 
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·         The coach will leave from Atwood at 11 am, and children are expected 
to come in at normal time on this day. The show finishes at 8.45pm, and we 
will likely return to Atwood at 10.30pm approximately. 

·         Children have the option of coming in to school at 10am the following 
day. If children do come in at the usual time, there will be members of staff in 
year six to teach them. 

·         Children cannot take mobile phones to the venue. Could we ask that 
children do not bring in phones on this day, as we will not have access to 
school classrooms when we return in the evening. 

  

Please contact us if you have any further questions. 

 

Best regards, 

 

The Year 6 Team   


